
 

The Burton College of Education faculty invites you to attend the Stakeholder Feedback for Advanced 

Program Proposals Fall 2019 Meeting to be held on Friday, September 20, 2019 in Farrar Hall 228 on McNeese 

State University’s Campus.  

 

The session will include discussions about each of the advanced level education programs that BCoE is 

proposing to offer beginning in the 2020-2021 academic year.  As we continue revitalizing current programs 

and creating new programs, we are requesting stakeholder input on expectations of completers, curriculum 

development, and areas of need. Those persons with knowledge and experience in the following areas are 

invited to attend: Academically Gifted Education, Curriculum and Instruction, Educational Technology 

Leadership, English as a Second Language, Special Education, and STEAM.  

Please RSVP by September 17, 2019 at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GQXDDX9 
If you are unable to attend and would like to give your feedback, we have included a space within the survey for 

that information as well. 

When? 

Friday, September 20, 

from 9-11:30 

Where? 

Burton College of 

Education 

Farrar Hall 228 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GQXDDX9

